
18. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT
RICHMOND HILL ROAD - STREET TREE REMOVAL

The Committee considered a report from Lorraine Wilmshurst, Area Engineer, on
the report considered by the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board on 29 March
2000 and the recommendation of the Board that 15 existing plane trees in
Richmond Hill Road and Nayland Street (from Wakefield Avenue to Marriner
Street) be removed and replaced with suitable smaller growing species.

The Committee resolved that a subcommittee consisting of the Chairman of the
City Services Committee and the Chairman of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community
Board together with Councillors Ron Wright and Carole Evans meet on site to
consider this issue and report back to the Committee.


